"SAFETY" IN CLOSTER AND AROUND OUR SCHOOLS

MONDAY, OCTOBER 21 7 PM

COME TO THIS IMPORTANT TOWN HALL MEETING AT:

The Closter Senior Center

(IN BACK OF BOROUGH HALL)

Mayor John Glidden

invites all to this

COMMUNITY DISCUSSION

A chance for the residents of Closter to come together and voice their opinions while hearing what is in the works for the future.

THIS IS THE THIRD IN A SERIES OF THREE DISCUSSIONS

we are focused on the best interests of Closter's families, homes, schools and community.

Invited guests include officials from:

Closter PD - Chief of Police, Closter Police Officers, Principal of Hillside School Dianne Smith, Parent Teacher Organizations

Co-Sponsored by:

Mayor John C. Glidden, Jr., Councilmembers Joe Yammarino, Victoria Amitai, Alissa Latner

Light refreshments will be served